

## Sharon Garner - Re: Objection: Plaza Foods Uxbridge Road Hayes Middlesex

From:

Jasvinder Kandola < jkandola@gmail.com>

To:

Sharon Garner <SGarner@hillingdon.gov.uk>

14 June 2010 16:51

Subject: Re: Objection: Plaza Foods Uxbridge Road Hayes Middlesex

CC:

licensing@hillingdon.gov.uk>

Dear Sharon,

Thank you for your email and the attached document.

Apart from not signing my objection (which is impossible to do in an email) and it would appear according to the Hillingdon council website that email objections are allowed I am not sure why my original email is not valid.

Page 2 of your attached documents states:

Making a Representation. To make representations or related queries please contact

"What format should the representation take? All representations must be given in writing. However, licensing@hillingdon.gov.uk the Hillingdon Licensing Service agrees to accept relevant representations, with accompanying

with the time limits, but where this is done, the full name and postal address should given in the email and representations must be immediately confirmed in writing afterwards."

With regards to your points:

"There will be increased noise and pollution as a result of people coming to purchase alcohol which

an inconvenience to local residents. A public nuisance will be caused in terms of increased noise, increased traffic and increased

congestion."

"There is a local school (Guru Nanak SIkh school) in the close vicinity of the proposed premises and

as such would be

detrimental"

I will write with confirming my comments.

Thank you

JUN 1 5 2010

Licensing Service

On Mon, Jun 14, 2010 at 9:05 AM, Sharon Garner < SGarner@hillingdon.gov.uk > wrote:

With regard to your objection to the application for Plaza Foods, a representation/objection can only be

accepted if it relates to one of the four licensing objectives, namely,

Prevention of Crime and Disorder

**Public Safety** 

Prevention of Public Nuisance

Planning decisions are not something that the Licensing Act 2003 can take into consideration.

Objections on the grounds of need cannot be considered either.

Also, your objection must be signed by yourself and everyone who wishes to contribute.

I have attached guidance for your perusal. Please note, the last date for representations to be received is Wednesday 16th June 2010.

Regards

**Sharon Garner** 

Licensing Officer